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Change of Company Name for Premier Hose Technologies Limited 

  

As we continue to develop our business across different industries, we have decided to 
change our company name to further represent our expanding activities.  
 
With effect from 1st April 2024 Premier Hose Technologies Limited has changed its name to 
Premier Technologies Group Limited.  
 

All activities will remain the same and no other details will change. All our Bank Accounts, 
VAT Registration number, Eori Number and address (including our registered address) will 
remain the same. 
 
An updated website will be online from April 2024 at the following address: 

    

www.premiertechnologiesgroup.com 

 

All contact details and email address will remain the same. 

 

Please update your records or contact the office if you require any further information. 

 

 

Yours Faithfully 

N Jeory 

Nicholas Jeory 

Managing Director 

 

http://www.premiertechnologiesgroup.com/

